Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Bradley <skibz@earthlink.net>

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:58 PM

To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

Subject: Draft Updated Order No. R3-2014-0050.

Dear Mr. Rokke,

My wife and T have been full time residents of Cambria California since 2002. We have experenced wet years and
dry years. This year we are writing your office to support the passage of draft updated order No. R3-201-4-

0050.

As full time residents we can not over emphasize the importance of the Emergency Water Supply project as a
permanent and dependable emergency water source upon which the health and safety of the community may rest
during times of draught.

Two years ago Cambria proudly lead the State's water conservation effort as we collectively endured major
climate vagaries and several years of drastic droughts. First we lost our gardens and trees. Next we lost the

visits of friends and family as water became too scarce to bathe or wash dishes. Then we lost tourism.

The EWS project not only insures that Cambrians will have a secure water as we move into the future, the
EWS project also reflects Cambria's water wise policies by using recycled water.

Please approve Update Order No. R3-2014-0050.
We thank you for your time and effort.
Sincerely,

Bradley and Gina Zane

1737 Berwick Drive
Cambria, CA 93428



